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What are the Thunderbirds Up To?

Paper Roller Coasters

2 A Science Technology Engineering and Math (STEM)
activity where students build their own small-scale

- model roller coasters using pipe insulation, tape,

EH, marbles, and other materials
to analyze principles of
physics like the conversions
between kinetic and potential
energy and frictional effects
on objects in motion and

under the force of gravity.

St. Patrick’s Day Numeracy

Students used St. Patrick’s Day
themed treats to enhance numerical
thinking. Some grade fours looked
at statistics and probabilities with
Lucky Charms while others solved
division problems with Skittles.
Delicious AND educational!

™ Random Acts of Kindness &

Random Acts of Kindness and Gratitude Graffiti

Random Acts of Kindness spread good will
through the school! Meanwhile, the hallways of Aurora are adorned
with Gratitude Graffiti where students can place positive messages to




There will be no school from Friday April 2 through to Sunday April 11, inclusive. We return to
classes after Spring Break on Monday April 12. Our wellness challenge for Spring Break is to
get outside, get active, and spend time with family!

While BINGO operations are temporarily suspended due to the
confirmed cases in Lac La Biche County, our future dates for BINGO worker days in 2021 are:
Apr 29, May 16, June 27, and Aug 28! Enjoy a free meal while watching the BINGO action and
helping out the students of our school! The shift runs from 5pm to about 9pm and we require
three people to work the shift. Free food and wonderful people make for a great Sunday night
out. Please call or text our amazing and hard-working BINGO Fundraising parent volunteer
coordinatorJoyce Cloutier at (780) 623-8203 if you are able to volunteer. Our next PAC Meeting
is Wednesday March 24, 2021 at 6:30pm via Google Meet


https://meet.google.com/vhh-jgfr-izm?hs=122&authuser=0

